
	

 
 

CONNECT TO THE FUTURE WORKING GROUP 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

 

The Connect to the Future Working Group will hold a Special Meeting on January 22, 

2020, beginning at 5:30 P.M. at Heartland Community College in Room 2210 in the 

Astroth Community Education Center located on campus at 1500 W. Rabb Road, 

Normal, Illinois  61761. 


